Dansville Elementary School December Board Update

DES Students enjoyed a turkey dinner for lunch the Tuesday before Thanksgiving.
Classrooms also had Thanksgiving themed crafts, snacks, and activities.

Elementary staff and students are looking forward to holiday activities this week
including art projects, student council decorating with student-made decorations,
holiday spirit days and our all-school sing which will have all students in the gym
Friday morning! Families will also be invited for holiday parties throughout the
week.

Students in 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade are able to sign up for “leadership positions”
organized by Jessica Herzfeld. Student jobs include raising and lowering the flag
each day, holding doors and greeting students as they enter and exit the building,
and reading with our GSRP students to name a few. Students enjoy these jobs and
it's great to see them helping around the school!

Amy Popek attended the Michigan Elementary and Middle School Principal
Association conference in Traverse City the first week of December. She learned
many new ideas to further her practice as a school leader.

Elementary students continue to partner with High School students for fun activities
including crafts, games, and reading together!




